Notice of Public Hearing on Proposed
Sale of A City Owned Vacant Lot

The COUNCIL of the City of Danville, Virginia, will
hold a PUBLIC HEARING on Tuesday, December 2,
2014 at 7:00 PM. in the Council Chambers located on
the Fourth Floor of the Municipal Building, 427 Patton
Street, Danville, Virginia to consider the following:

The request of Mr. Edward L. Moore to purchase a City
owned vacant lot bearing parcel ID #04972 located
directly adjacent to his residence at 305 Campbell Street,
Danville, Virginia.

City Council’s consideration of this request is in
accordance with the City’s Land Disposition Policy,
specifically Section E, Acceptance of Unsolicited Offers.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
City of Danville, Virginia
Susan M. DeMasi, City Clerk




